
 

Resident Advisory Board (RAB) #2  

Mee�ngs Notes  

Date – January 17, 2023 

 

RHA reviewed reposi�oning informa�on, but stayed un�l everyone seemed to understand the reasons 
why reposi�oning is good for the organiza�on’s long-term goal of preserving affordable housing in the 
area. 

They were confused about the reloca�on voucher (if used), but seemed to have a good handle on what 
their rents would look like upon return to Silverada Manor. 

Residents asked whether they could stay with family during the transi�on instead of moving into a new 
apartment, but then return to their complex once renova�ons are complete. 

Residents asked if they could s�ll par�cipate in the FSS and workforce development programs currently 
available to them.  

Residents asked who would oversee management of the complex a�er the reposi�oning was complete. 
Staff assured them that RHA would s�ll be on hand with management and maintenance of the complex. 
There will be not major changes to how to complex would be managed a�er conversion. 


